

## **Frodsham Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group Meeting**

Monday 18<sup>th</sup> September 2018 at 1.30pm Castle Park House

Attendees:

Peter Vickery, Resident

Mark Warren, Resident

Caroline Ashton, Resident FTC

Chris Burrows, Resident

Gill Hesketh, Support and Admin, Resident

Apologies: Lynn Carmody, Martin Maris, Steve Carmody, Liam Jones, Andrew Rowe, Alan Oulton

The minutes of the last meeting were accepted, all actions were complete.

### Active Design Proposal

No revised proposal has yet been received from Active Cheshire

### Masterplanning

No further update – GH to chase next week if we have not heard

### Tweets

SC asked for suggestions for tweets for October & November, please send them direct to SC. CA suggested reviewing last year's tweets for ideas.

### Review of Policy drafts

The group spent the rest of the meeting discussing the Accessibility and Connectivity policy. MW's draft was discussed and some amendments made, MW is to circulate updated suggestions to the group. The importance of the draft Cycle Strategy for Frodsham was discussed, MW is to present the strategy to the group at the next meeting on 1<sup>st</sup> October. Draft to be issued for review to SG members before then.

### Meeting with LPA

GH is to send future meeting dates to our contact (Gill Smith) at the LPA to see if she can attend and give advice on the draft policies.

### AOB

PV offered to draft the "rationale" for the policies for consideration by the group. PV to circulate when it is ready

The meeting closed at 3.30pm.

Next meetings;

Monday 1<sup>st</sup> October 6.30pm

Tuesday 16<sup>th</sup> October 1.30pm

Monday 29<sup>th</sup> October 6.30pm

All at Castle Park House

Action from this meeting:

ACTION	OUTCOME
1. GH to circulate Cycle Strategy to SG	Email sent 19/9/18
2. All to suggest tweets to SC	
3. PV to draft rationale & circulate	20/9/18
4. MW to circulate revised drafts of Access & Connectivity policy	
5. GH to send LPA meeting dates	Sent 19/9/18